
 
TZ/TR 
 
4th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
CyberFirst Empower Event 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your daughter has been selected to attend the CyberFirst Empower Event at 
Energus Workington. This will take place on Thursday, 29th February 2024.  Students will leave the Academy via 
coach at 9.00 am, all students are expected to arrive in school at the normal time of 8.35 am. Students will arrive 
back to school approximately 3.20 pm.  
 
This event has been organised by Energus to give girls the opportunity to delve into the latest technology 
innovations and participate in various workshops.  They will also engage with the world-leading tech organisations 
and listen to the professional women in the STEM field.  
 
There is no cost for the trip, but students will require a packed lunch and drinks, enough to last them the full day.  All 
students are required to wear full school uniform, any student that arrives to school with incomplete uniform will 
not attend the event.  
 
I’m sure you will agree, this is an amazing opportunity for your child, especially when only a certain number of 
schools have been selected to attend the event.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the permission slip below and return it to Mr Zasadzinski, no 
later than Friday, 19th January 2024. 
 
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

T Zasadzinski 
 
Mr Tomasz Zasadzinski 
Subject Leader of IT 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Permission slip: Please return to Mr Zasadzinski, no later than Friday, 19th January 2024. 
 
CyberFirst Empower Event 
 
I give permission for my child: ……………………………..…………………………….…………………………………. Tutor: …………..………… 
to attend the CyberFirst Empower trip on Thursday, 29th February 2024. 
 
I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school. 
 
Signed Parent/Carer: …….…………………………..………………………………………………………………..……………. Date: ……………..………. 
 
 


